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Friday 16th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
One week to Go! 
It is hard to believe that this year is coming to 
a close. What a year it has been too! We have 
taken on Covid, Virtual Learning, bubble      
closures, isolation periods and many other  
adversities but have come out of it stronger 
and still smiling! 
We have also strengthened our Federation 
with the addition of Bonneville Primary 
School. 
The children and staff continue to make us all 
proud to be part of this wonderful school!  
As you are aware I am taking a sabbatical to 
spend more time with my family and experi-
ence living in the French Alps, but I did want 
to take this opportunity to thank you all for 
your support and trust.  
It has been an honour and privilege to work 
here. I very much look forward to seeing you 
all next week. 
This is very much Au revoir rather than a Dieu! 
Have a fantastic safe and happy weekend and 
see you all on Monday for one more week of 
fun, friendship and learning! 

Our Weekly Update 

Contact us 

Please be reminded that, should you need to 
speak to the office, please do so by phone. 
This is to reduce the number of adults on 

site and to keep everyone safe. Alternatively, 
please email us on: 

clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk 



Notices 

Last Day of Term 

As usual the School will finish Early for the 

Last Day of Term. 

School will finish at 13:30 on Friday 23rd 

July. 

We will continue with the staggered 

times. 

A classes: dismissed at 13:25 

B Classes: dismissed at 13:30 

C classes: dismissed ant 13:35 



PTA 

 ‘Join our Parents WhatsApp Group!  

Stay in touch with school life by joining the Stock-

well Parents group. Over 100 parents have already 

joined and it’s a great way to get fast answers to 

common questions and find fun local activities. 

Send a message to 07786 268278, 

email friendsofstockwell@gmail.com or scan the 

QR code below using your WhatsApp camera’  

Donations Wanted:  

For a total of £300 we will get a really great sized band which will 

blow the cobwebs out of the halls and get everyone dancing! 

Parents can mark the payment as ‘Concert’.  

Bank details: Stockwell primary school PTA 

Sort code: 20-90-74 

Account: 03452859 

Barclays Bank 

Wandsworth 



Events 

Brixton Fire Brigade visited Stockwell on Tuesday. 

They met with the Year 3 children and highlighted the importance of fire safety and explained a bit more about the 

work they do. 

Thank you Brixton Fire Station Staff! 



Events 

The children were treated to a special lunchtime show form Brixton Chamber orchestra 

on Tuesday. 

It was so nice to be able to see children enjoying a larger event (whilst maintaining Covid 

safety). 

A massive thank you to Brixton Chamber Orchestra and our fantastic PTA who made this 

happen!  

We look forward to enjoying many more opportunities next year! 



Year 6 Graffiti Project! 

What A difference! Thank you to Tizer and Year 6 who have         

transformed the outside of our school! 



A week in EYFS! 

Nursery Graduation 

and EYFS Sports day 



A week in EYFS! 



KS1 

We had some much in our 

Science lesson on Thursday. 

We found the                        

circumferences of trees in 

the Green Zone and also did 

some bark rubbings.  

Which tree has the most out 

standing patterns on it's 

trunk? 



A consolation prize... 



Partners 

 

Welcome to our business! We are a new and exciting business here 

to provide amazing teepee parties, by creating unique sleepover 

experiences for both boys and girls. We specialise in themed 

sleepover parties that create a fun and intriguing environment for 

your children, in the comfort of their own homes.  

We aim to provide a pleasurable experience for your young ones, 

and craft memorable moments, through our wide range of themes. 

All children love sleepovers so what could be better than a themed 

one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To enquire about a booking contact us at sleepyteepeez@gmail.com 

Instagram:- @_.sleepyteepeez._ 



Summer term Hot Meal Menu 



 Children’s Centre New Program! 



 Children’s Centre New Program 
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 Children’s Centre New Program 


